Dressing for Dinner (Transgender and Genderqueer Erotic Romance
Book 0)

A gorgeous gown, a meal at home, and
erotic domination for dessertwhat better
way to spend hump day? Blurb: Shays
husband couldnt get through the workweek
without his Wednesday evening ritual to
look forward to. It starts with a close
shave,
then
make-up,
tight-fitting
undergarments, and a satin gown. When
he strides down the stairs, dinners on the
tablebut food is the last thing on his mind.
Hes just waiting for his wife to force his
face between her thighs, or strap on a dildo
and bend him over the table. Oh boy he
can hardly wait! Warnings: This BDSM
cross-dressing story contains explicit
Femdom, sissification, pegging, and more!
Published in the anthologies Please, Maam
and My Mistress Thighs. Word Count:
3,800 Excerpt: Dressing for dinner is a
ritualistic activity for me. Shay knows I
need to do this part alone. From under the
bed, I pull out the huge suitcase I keep
locked on the off-chance the kids or Shays
dad get nosy when they come to visit. Not
that it would seem strange to find a
make-up case, some panties, hose, heels,
and the like in our bedroom; they could just
as easily be Shays. I guess Im a little
irrational, but it stays locked nonetheless.
Foundation, powder, blush, shadow,
mascara, linerslip and eyeand lipstick all
get arranged like toy soldiers in front of the
mirror. What have I forgotten? Oh, of
course! I still need to shave. Cant do that
after Ive started with the make-up. Always
a new razor on Wednesdays. A close,
attentive shave, and my skin is soft as a
babys bottom. Every Wednesday is prom
night, for me. As I toss my work clothes in
the corner, my heart skips. Its incredible
how the excitement of dressing never
wears off. Sometimes I feel like a child,
with this inexorable love of repetition. ***
Giselle Renarde is a queer Canadian, avid
volunteer, and contributor to more than 100
short story anthologies, including Best
Womens Erotica, Best Lesbian Erotica,
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Best Bondage Erotica, and Best Lesbian
Romance. Ms Renarde has written dozens
of juicy books, including Anonymous,
Ondine, and Nanny State. Her book The
Red
Satin
Collection
won
Best
Transgender Romance in the 2012
Rainbow Awards. Giselle lives across from
a park with two bilingual cats who sleep on
her head.
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